
This is a compilation of a small selection of screenshots which was taken from a recently 
created Facebook Group. The group was created as a place where family folks and family 
members could report their injuries and those of their family members following the CV 
injection. 


The FB group rapidly grew to more than 127,000 members in just around 3 weeks and was still 
growing rapidly before FB removed the group. You may be aware that the big tech companies 
like Facebook, Twitter and Google have been heavily censoring factual information which goes 
against the Agenda (especially from the medical community) in order to prevent the truth from 
reaching the people.  
 
Luckily I had decided to grab a range of screenshots just days before FB deleted that group. 
The screenshots I’m sharing below are just a small selection of those that I had taken.
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